
 

Notice of Health Service Center Operations 

during Student Summer Vacation 
 

 

 

 

 

Student Health Care Center and all health centers 

will be closed during the following period. 

However, the Health Service Center (Kawauchi) will 

be open as usual to issue certificates and provide 

first aid. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Health 

Service Center. 

 

August 10（Wed.）～August 31（Wed.） 
 
   ☆However, the Health Service Center  

will be closed from August 10 (Wed.) to  
August 16 (Tue.), 2022. 

  

Student Health Care Center 

                   Phone 795-7829 


